
COMMISSIONER ENQUIRIES - SUMMARY REPORT

Date 

Received
Topic Summary of Request Board Update Status

Jun 24/19
Lawn Fertilizers Used 

in Parks

In reference to a May 10/19 tweet stating that the Park Board 

uses about 110,000 pounds of organic lawn fertilizers per 

year, a Board member requested if this can be broken down 

to differentiate between organic-based fertilizers (only a 

portion is organic) vs. fully organic.

Work is underway to provide the information requested for the usage breakdown of organic vs. organic-based 

fertilizers.   As data needs to be collected from multiple sites and involves consolidating reporting from all 

Park Operations superintendents, it is anticipated that this information will be available by the end of July.

IN 

PROCESS

Jun 24/19
No-Smoking Signage 

in Parks

A Board member requested information about adding more 

non-smoking signage in parks, noting that the Kits Beach 

entrance at Maple & Ogden had none.

Park Operations staff manage signage needs throughout the park & beach system.  In response to increasing 

concerns regarding smoking , staff have ordered decals for beach garbage totes, 15 new sandwich boards to 

place along beach paths, and have requested pole-mounted signs to be installed at all beach entrance points.

COMPLETE

Jun 24/19

Public Art Mural on 

Emergency Response 

Container

A Board member requested whether the emergency response 

container at Kerrisdale Community Centre could have a mural 

painted on it, like the one at Hillcrest.

The mural painting on the emergency response container at Hillcrest Community Centre was completed as a 

youth art project with the assistance of a local artist.  Staff will reach out to the Kerrisdale Community Centre 

Society to discuss options to facilitate a similar mural project for the emergency container located at the site. 

IN 

PROCESS

Jun 24/19

Public-Private 

Partnerships in 

VanPlay

A Board member enquiried if public-private partnerships were 

being considered as part of VanPlay

VanPlay encourages innovative approaches to the delivery of services to meet in part the demands of 

increased population and changing demographics. Included in this is consideration of partners with external 

groups. The Strategy does not get to the level of detail required to determine whether a Public-Private 

Partnership (P3) would be appropriate for any given service.

COMPLETE

Jun 24/19

Fraser River 

Waterfront Access at 

McCleery Golf Course

A Board member enquired whether it was possible to provide 

public access to the Fraser River shorleine along the 

southern boundary of McCleery Golf Course.

The Fraser River trail runs the entire river frontage of the McCleery Golf Course.   This public pathway is 

open to pedestrians, equestrians, and cyclists.
COMPLETE
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